
 
 
 

 

Training Continues! 
Beginning March 1, team members will receive Web-
Based training assignments. 

Thank you for your support in this journey and all that you do to make those we serve 
feel whole! 

As part of the March 1 transition, team members will receive web-based training based 
on your roles.  

If you were unable to complete the UKG Scheduling for Team Members or UKG Time 
& Attendance for Team Members trainings before March 1, you will be reassigned 
these trainings to complete in AdventHealth Learning Network (ALN) upon go-live. 

Team members that were assigned role based on-site instructor led and virtual 
trainings during February 17-28 and were unable to attend training, you will be 
prompted to complete web-based training in ALN.  

Your participation and engagement continue to be invaluable.  
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